HADLEIGH CC LTD
NOMINATIONS FOR COMMITTEE OFFICERS & COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Hi to all our members and a huge thank you for your continued support of Hadleigh CC. As you are now aware the AGM on the 28th March 2019 is fast approaching and that includes voting for officers and members for the Committee. 
You are probably aware that all clubs such as ours are run by a Committee which should be made up of 4-6 officers and 8 committee members who manage the general business of the club and regulate the internal management. These are all volunteers who give their time to keep the club running and we are always happy to discuss any issues with our members.
The HCC is slowly moving forward with this year’s accounts showing a small profit and an increasing membership.
In order for us to continue to grow we need members like you to join the Committee to bring our numbers to the required complement and to help us with the work that is entailed in various departments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please do consider joining the Committee to help us move forward. Put your name on the appropriate nomination sheets for Committee members when they are posted. Without a full Committee the club cannot continue to function.
If we can attract more of our members to join the committee bringing fresh ideas to the current team and joining us in taking the club from strength to strength it will be a happy new year for us all.

Many thanks to you all for your co-operation – 
Pauline Mills & Committee – January 2019

